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Camden County Board of Commissioners

Planning Retreat

April 3, 2009

8:30 a.m.

Dismal Swamp State Park Educational Center

MINUTES

The annual Planning Retreat of the Camden County Board of Commissioners was held on Friday, April 3, 2009 at 8:30 a.m. at the Dismal Swamp State Park Education Center.  The following members were present:

Chairman Philip Faison

Vice Chairman Melvin J. Jeralds

Commissioners Sandy Duckwall, Garry Meiggs and Michael McLain

Also attending was County Manager Randell Woodruff and various members of county staff.

The following discussions were held:

· Financial Management by Bill Rivenbark of UNC School of Government

· 21st Century Committee Interim Report from Terri Griffin, Sean Robey and Dan Porter

· College of the Albemarle by Lynn Bunch

· Albemarle Regional Health Commission by Jerry Parks

· Albemarle Regional Mental Health by Dick Oliver

· Infrastructure Grants from Bill Cowan and Todd Tripp, McGill & Associates

· Planning & Land Use Issues by Dan Porter

· Land Use Consistency Statements by Dan Porter


· Stormwater Districts by Dan Porter

· Mixed Use Districts by Dan Porter

· Corridor Design Standards by Dan Porter


· Public Hearing Procedures by John Morrison

The retreat ended at 5:10 p.m.
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Philip S. Faison, Chairman







Camden County Board of Commissioners

ATTEST:

______________________________

Ava J. Gurganus

Clerk to the Board

